
To whom it may concern,

This letter is in reference to the nice camping lots which are owed by Ed and Mary Ann

Bennett at 1011 Fillmore Street, Madison, IN. My wife and I stayed at those lots during

the 2022 Madison Regatta for a period of 5 days and 4 nights. I can personally testify

these are very nice camping lots.

The electric hook-ups were recently installed and in excellent condition with 50 and 30

amp connections. The lots also offered water which had more than sufficient pressure.

The lots are long and wide which is something you don’t get at many RV lot locations.

Such as the 34 lots directly across the street. Owning a 42 foot 5th wheel camper, I can

assure you that big lots are very much appreciated.

I can testify that there was no sewer smells from either RV that were there during our

stay related to the need to contain our waste until we left to dump at the City Campground

station. (Just as all the other campers must do across the road from the Bennett’s.

Accessing the lots is very easy coming off of Vaughn Drive, either backing in or pulling

straight in.

In my opinion, these RV lots pose no issues to neighbors and provide a nice option to

camping downtown when all 34 lots at City Campground are all rented.

Thank you,

K.D.


